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An application for 401 Water Quality Certification is pending before the Department of Environmental Protection for an Open Marsh Water Management (OMWM) program.  The objective of OMWM is to control salt marsh mosquito populations while reducing insecticide use, enhancing the tidal food web and improving or restoring previously impacted salt marshes.  These objectives are achieved by mimicking natural salt marsh conditions through the creation of ponds and improvement of fish access to sites breeding mosquitoes.  The application has been submitted by Plymouth County Mosquito Control Project at PO Box 72, 142R Pembroke St., Kingston, MA 02364 and is for the salt marshes in Plymouth County.  Additional information may be obtained from Ellen P. Bidlack at Plymouth County Mosquito Control Project, PO Box 72, 142R Pembroke St., Kingston, MA 02364, (781) 585-5450.  Written comments should be addressed to: DEP Southeast Region, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 20 Riverside Dr., Lakeville, MA 02347 within 21 days of this notice.  Any groups of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal the Department’s Certification.  Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.  
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